

                 Marquis de Lafayette 3 rd Annual Banquet

                                                      January 7, 2006


The 3rd Annual Banquet was held at the Southern Oaks house, January 7, 2006.


John Sloan, out going Chapter President, called the festivities to order at 7 PM. 

Posting of the colors was done by Bo Hill and Lewie Dunn, followed by the invocation

by Walt Reed. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Ted Hackney, and the Pledge of the

SAR was started by Tony Roberts.

After a welcoming to all by President Sloan, he recognized the special quests present:


George and Marty Thurmond

George and Kathie Wheeler


Kevin Baker


Lynn Dorney


Sarah Dorney


Benjamin Dorney


Daniel Dorney

Sarah Dorney then spoke, and thanked the Chapter for all the support given to CAR, and the help in

CAR reaching the $10,000 goal for the State Project.

The guest speaker was Ted Key. Mr. Key has been a teacher for 42 years, and was incoming President Mike Tomme’s

8th grade teacher. The topic of his speech was “What pushed Georgia over the edge?” to join the revolution.

He spoke of the gradual abuse by the crown on Georgia citizens: the 1765 Stamp Act, the Intolerable Acts culminating

in Georgia joining the other colonies in the revolution.

John Sloan summarized the Chapters’ accomplishments over the past year: we continued and built upon the Chapter’s
fine tradition of activities, including grave dedications, parades, school presentations, boy scouts and civic events.

Awards Presented:
Outstanding Citizenship pin:  Benjamin Dorney, CAR and Daniel Dorney, CAR.

Bronze Citizenship Medal:  Sarah Dorney, CAR

Certificate of Appreciation:

a. Lindsey Baker

b. Owen Cook

c. John Todd

d. Clair Newcomer

Service to Veterans Award:

a. Lewie Dunn, Bronze Oak leaf cluster.

b. Douglas Stansberry: 19th Bronze Oak leaf cluster.

Martha Washington Medal:

a. Virginia Baker

b. Lynn Dorney

Bronze Good Citizenship Medal:

a. Lewie Dunn

Meritorious Service Medal:

a. John Sloan

Presidents Distinguished Service Award:

a. Bo Hill

Incoming President’s Remarks:

President Tomme thanked all for attending, and complimented John Sloan for his leadership in 2005.
Mike stressed that he is the “manager” of the Chapter, and it is the membership and their hard work that is the heart of our chapter.

Our Chapter will continue its emphasis on education and school presentations. In the area of public safety, we will be expanding to

more counties in the Southern Crescent, and rolling out the new EMT award.  CAR will continue to receive our full support in fostering

their activities. Our high level of support for our Veterans will continue, with the intern program and an expansion to nursing homes.

Mike concluded his remarks by urging all Chapter members to get involved. No special talents are required, just come on out!

There were 16 members present, and 18 guests.

